
 
 

Mussey Township 
Regular Meeting 

February 11, 2015 
 
Supervisor Lauwers called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.  Mike Lauwers (Supervisor), Sheila McDonald 
(Clerk), Marsha Libkie (Treasurer), Bruce Downey (Trustee), and Monica Standel (Trustee) were present.  Three 
guests were present. 
 
A motion was made by Libkie and supported by Downey to approve the January 14th minutes as presented.  
Unanimous vote.  Motion carried. 
 
Building Department:  Report submitted.    
 
Capac Youth Sports Committee: The playground equipment has been delivered and is going to be installed this 
spring near the pavilion. 
 
Cemetery Board: The new fence will be installed at the Capac Cemetery this spring.   
 
Clerk’s Report:  A motion was made by Standel and supported by Downey to pay the February bills as presented 
(General Fund Ck# 94113-94143, Fire Fund Ck# 7167-7180 Bond Ck# 2113-2114. Unanimous vote.  Motion 
carried 
 
Fire Department Report: Fire report was submitted.   
 
Planning Commission Report:   Meeting minutes were submitted. 
 
Treasurers Report:  A motion was made by Downey and supported by Standel to accept the Treasurer’s Report 
as presented. Unanimous vote.  Motion carried.    
 
Zoning Enforcer’s Report:  Report submitted. 
 
A motion was made by Libkie and supported by Downey to adjourn the meeting at 8:35 p.m.  Unanimous vote.  
Motion carried  
 
Sheila McDonald, Clerk 
 

 
 


